
 



 

Hello Residents 

 Families and Friends—Welcome to the June 2024 Newsletter Edition! 

A Message from Lifestyle:  

We have had a pretty warm Autumn and as we say goodbye to our sunny days we welcome a bit of rain during our winter                                          
months. 
 
May has been full of ups and downs from honoring our wonderful Mothers and our Nurses to fighting our old                                               

friend the Covid virus. We commend and thank each of you for your wonderful patience and understanding during this 
time and a big shout out to all our staff who worked so hard during this trying time. 
  
This month we pay tribute to King Charles by holding an afternoon tea celebrating his birthday (although this is not 
his actual birth date, his birthdate is the 14

th
 November 1948.) 

 

Our birthday celebrations this month will be a Royal theme with future Celebrations also reflecting various themes. 
 
Unfortunately our plans of starting our lolly trolley have been delayed however we will hopefully be able to start this in 
June. 
 
We hope you all have a glorious month as we bring you all your favourite activities like Bingo and Bowls and introduce our                                                    
Knitting group. If there is anything you would like to see on your activity program we welcome your suggestions. 
 
Stay happy, stay safe and warm and dry. 
 

 

Marra, Kerry. Maressa & Debra 

WHAT’s ON? Up coming events:  
 
Coming up for the month of June are: 
 
• International Italian Day 
• King’s Birthday 
• World Elder Abuse Day 
• Commencement of Knitting Club 
• Many more activities in between  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Cheers to a fun filled and interesting month ahead”  
 
 



 

 



 

 

JUNE NOTICES 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENT MEETING:  
 

The next Resident meeting will 
be held on 18th June 2024 in the 

St Clare Upstairs Wing.  

LIBRARY SERVICE: 
 

The Port Pirie Library work with St 
Joseph’s House to provide a mo-

bile library service. They offer 
books & audio books on loan, 

each Wednesday fortnight. The 
librarians deliver to St Joseph’s 

House reception and the Lifestyle 
team deliver your books to you. If 

you wish to have this service, 
please advise Lifestyle. 

HAIRDRESSING SERVICES: 
 

Hairdresser Allison visits St Jo-
seph’s House every Monday for 

all your hair needs.  
 

If you wish to make a booking, 
please contact Allison directly 

on 0408 335 002. 

MASS: 
 

Mass is conducted, each Wednes-
day morning in the St Marks Up-

stairs area.  
 

Ecumenical Services are conducted 
each month on the 3rd Monday in 
the St Marks Upstairs area. For the 

month of March, this will take 
place on the 18th March 2024. 

VISITING HOURS: 
 

Current visiting hours are  
Monday-Friday  

11.00am-5.00pm  
 

Saturday’s and Sundays  
1.00pm-4.00pm.  

 
Please note, if an infection out-
break was to occur, the vising 

hours may change without notice.   

June Library Delivery Dates: 12th June and 26th June  

GIFTS & DONATIONS: 
 

While we sincerely appreciate the 
thought of donations for clothing, 

bedding and furniture, unfortu-
nately St Joseph’s House are at 

the max capacity of items that are 
able to be accepted.  

 
Thank you.   



 



 

January Birthdays 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

The Aged Care Quality and Safety Commission can 
be contacted on 
1800 951 822 



 

Feedback and Complaints Process 
 

St Joseph’s House supports the rights of Consumers and their representatives to provide compliments, feedback, 
concerns or to make a complaint. 
 
If you wish to provide feedback or make a complaint please feel free to approach a senior staff member: 

• Sharon Ley, Residential Services Manager 
• Therese Johnson, Clinical Nurse Consultant 
• Marra Pearn, Resident Liaison Officer 

 
If you wish to  provide written feedback please feel free to: 

• Email us admin@stjosephshouse.net.au 
• Complete a Feedback Form available from various locations around the facility and place it in one of the  
feedback boxes. 
 

Once received, the Quality Coordinator will make a record of lodgement and the feedback or complaint is assessed 
for response and follow up by a senior staff member. 

The latest Government advice. Aged Care homes must have our own risk management strategies – ours include: 

• we will only implement masks if there is a high community risk or a positive case of covid (RSM to decide this) 

• To maintain the 1.5m as required we advise 2 visitors in the room at a time 

• We ask for visitors to limit movement around the facility where possible 
RAT screen every second day 

 
GOVERNMENT ADVICE 

Advice for visitors 
To enter a residential aged care home 
Residential aged care homes may have strict procedures for visitors to follow, in line with the directions of their state or territory  
government. 
When you visit a residential aged care home you may need to: 

• be screened before entering, including taking a RAT test 

• wash your hands before entering and when leaving a resident’s room 

• stay 1.5 meters away from residents, where possible 

• wear a mask 

• Stay home when unwell 
Do not visit a residential aged care home if you: 

• have tested positive to COVID-19 in the past 7 days 

• have been in contact with someone confirmed to have COVID-19 in the past 7 days 
are unwell, including with a fever or symptoms of acute respiratory illness (such as a cough, sore throat, runny nose, shortness of breath). 

Visitor requirements while at a residential aged care home: 
Visitors must: 

• supervise any accompanying children 

• practice good hand hygiene 

• comply with directions given by staff 

• follow any other requirements put in place by the residential aged care home. 



 


